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To whom it may concern,

Perth County Ingredients is currently working with multiple waste water professionals, to find a cost-
effective solution to comply with the guidelines established by the Town of St. Marys, on the Industrial

Waste Surcharge Program.

Perth County Ingredients will install waste water equipment to comply with the Industrial Waste
Surcharge Program no later than Q3 of 2024.

Thank you,

Austin Currah

Plant Manager



